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Did you unknowingly buy a stolen chainsaw?

	Grey County OPP would like to hear from the person who purchased a Stihl M5441 chainsaw from Kijiji (Owen Sound) on or

about Friday, October 25, 2013. The asking price was $400.

The buyer likely did not know that the chainsaw had been stolen and police would like this individual's assistance in solving this

theft.

Anyone with information which may assist is asked to contact the OPP at 1-888-310-1122.  Should you wish to remain anonymous,

you may call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-8477 (TIPS), where you may be eligible to receive a cash reward of up to $2,000.
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